ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE

MAT-SU VALLEY DELEGATION

Maych 1, 2010

Representative Peggy Wilson
Chair, House Transportation Committee

Re: House Bill 226 - Naming Veterans’ Way in Mat-Su

Dear Representative Wilson:

As members of the Mat-Su delegation, we urge you to schedule HB 226 legislation establishing
Veterans® Way in the Mat-Su Borough. The heroic service of Alaskan veterans is recognized in this bill,
which renames the collective corridor of Seldon Road and a segment of Bogard Road to “Veterans”
Way.” while maintaiinng the individual road names. This is an excellent opportunity for the State of
Alaska to pay tribute to the multitude of Alaskans who have served in the armed forces n defense of our
liberties. We express our deepest thanks to the men and women who have selflessly put themselves at
risk in the service of our country, and ask for the scheduling and favorable consideration of this
legislation as a sign of our gratitude and respect to Alaskan veterans,

Respectfully,




[ talked with Janet from your office a bit and understand that you are working on a draft bill to
designate the Bogard-Seldon Corridor as Veteran's Way. We at the Borough have been
discussing this since last year and think that this name would be appropriate in regard to
completely re-naming the road corridor. It would make giving directions much easier in that you
would no longer have to say, “travel up Arctic Avenue for X distance until it turns into Bogard
Extension, then travel X distance until it becomes Colony Way, then travel X distance until it
becomes Bogard Road, then travel X distance until it becomes Seldon Road. then travel X
distance until it becomes Beverly Lakes Road.

Let me know what we can provide that would be helpful to you in supporting the name change.
We may be able to provide a resolution from the MSB Transportation Advisory Board, Planning
Commission or Assembly. [ also talked to the Community Transportation Coalition (with
representatives from Palmer and Wasilla present) about this and they are also willing to provide
a resolution.

Brad Sworts

MSB Planning, Transportation & Environmental Division Manager
Phone: (907) 746-7430

Fax:  (907) 745-9876

Matanuska-Susitna Borough
350 E. Dahlia Avenue
Palmer, AK 99645
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer arca. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to
get the word out

Name Branch of Service | Military Service Contact Information
e Y/N Phone Or address
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

loe Gabrielle, USMC

Jake Davies USN 315-66035
John Davies, USA

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607
Zach Stamper, USAF

Keith Greba, USCG

Toni Koeckritz, SN

Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472

Aaron Tannper, USN 232-1069
Susan Jones, USA



Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoe committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN



Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to

- obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the

Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jease Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733.7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who mi ght
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:
Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF . Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN




Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

A

get the word out
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This petition has been sup d by the ad hoc committee of the following members:
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Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607

-Zach Stamper, USAF

Keith Greba, USCG
Toni Koecknitz, USN

Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472
Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069
Susan Jones, USA

Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Jake Davies LISN 315-¢7
John Davies Jf \




Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to
get the word out

Branch of Service | Military Service Contact Information
e Y/N Phone Or address
A & 795 ~838C
Al W T15- oo
%«ny N P64 -(0/5
LY ﬁ F57-291 9
/ TH4S—/ 64
1/, i B73=7463
F g N/ k4 3573903
/‘}(‘M‘z// )4 Zs"?',??ﬁa
/4 37
#/ W 306 -275
A & 232- 05
A ) S02 8972 [ 726
Ap Lpd 7 £2Y-A2 20 %
M. N 1Y 5~ Kl ¢
8 A R 240 q
e | Al %{ 2s5-0%07
NIA N I/ 82852
ST PO e /4 / }A; 32369520

This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

‘Toni Koeckritz, USN



Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to

obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wagilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this

roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might

normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name

“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:
Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472
Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069
Susan Janes, USA

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607

Zach Stamper, USAF
Keith Greba, USCG.
Toni Koeckritz, USN

Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Jake Davies USN 315-6605
John Davies, USA
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an altemnate route for all valley residents who mi ght
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to
get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:
Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC

Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA
Tom Koeckritz, USN



'y

Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This'will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to
get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN




Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Paimer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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is petition has been supported by the ad hoc commitise of the following members:
Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
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Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seidon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN




Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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Zach Stamper, USAF
Keith Greba, USCG
Toni Koeckritz, USN

Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Jake Davies USN 315-6605
John Davies, USA
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Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of thiose who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

- get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Tom Koeckritz, USN




Valley Veterans For “Vet e

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this

roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"

state street near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an aiternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

psecalf

get the word out
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‘This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:
Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472
Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069
Susan Jones, USA

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607

Zach Stamper, USAF
Keith Greba, USCG
Toni Koeckritz, USN

Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Jake Davies USN 315-6605
John Davies, USA



Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49"
state strect near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who mi ght
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members;

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 Joe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koecknitz, USN




Valley Veterans For “Veterans Way”

Thank you for taking the time to read our petition. The purpose of this committee is to
obtain your support in renaming one of the most confusing roadways located in the
Wasilla/Palmer area. Some know it as Seldon or Bogard or a variation of those two
names. Sometime in the next two years the Borough and the State will extend this
roadway from Colony Schools drive down Colony way crossing the intersection of 49™
state strect near Colony High School. This roadway will continue on to Arctic Avenue
near Palmer High school providing an alternate route for all valley residents who might
normally use the Palmer/Wasilla Highway. The completion of this bypass is a much
needed alternative to the Palmer Wasilla highway. This will help alleviate congestion and
provide an alternate route for traffic whenever there is emergency shutdowns. We
propose to name the thoroughfare from Palmer to Church Road “Veterans Way” in
honor of all of those who have served our nation. The roadway currently has over 6
names for all of the different segments, Bogard, Bogard extension, Seldon, Seldon
extension, Colony Schools drive, Colony way, and Arctic Avenue. We hope that you will
support our efforts by signing our petition to show support for all of our valley, state and
nations veterans. Please sign the line below to attest to your support of the road name
“Veterans Way” Also by signing please share this idea with 3 friends or co-workers to

get the word out
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This petition has been supported by the ad hoc committee of the following members:

Jesse Tanner, USN 232-8607 Yukon Tanner, USN 733-7472 loe Gabrielle, USMC
Zach Stamper, USAF Aaron Tanner, USN 232-1069 Jake Davies USN 315-6605
Keith Greba, USCG Susan Jones, USA John Davies, USA

Toni Koeckritz, USN



